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NOMINATIONS OPEN FOR THE 2024 WAFES AWARDS  

Nominations are now open for the 2024 WA Fire and Emergency Services (WAFES) 
Awards. 
 
The WAFES awards are one of the ways that DFES acknowledges the dedication and 
outstanding contribution of our staff and volunteers.  
 
If you know of a DFES colleague or volunteer who, individually or as part of a team, 
has gone above and beyond in the last year then I strongly encourage you to recognise 
their achievements by nominating them. 
 
The awards are open to all corporate staff, operational personnel and career 
firefighters, as well as volunteers from all five services.  
 
Those who nominate a successful 2024 WAFES Awards finalist will receive an 
invitation to the WAFES Awards gala dinner, while winners of individual awards 
receive a complimentary invitation the 2025 AFAC Conference.  
 
Nominations close Monday 25 March at 9am.  
 
For more information on the award categories and criteria or to submit a nomination 
visit the WAFES Awards website. 
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https://www.dfes.wa.gov.au/wafesawards

